
Wednesday 11th September 2019 

 

SETH HIGGINS (YEAR 2) - COMMUNICATION AID 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Seth will be using his communication aid in school and also at home so that he can share his school news with his family i.e 

friends the friends he has pl;ayed with. 

 

Please could you let me know if you would NOT be happy for Seth to have a picture of your child on his communication aid. 

 

Please feel free to speak with me if you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr MacBean 

Year 2 class teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 


